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APPEALS AND REGULATORY COMMITTEE 
 

Wednesday, 9th March, 2022 
 

Present:- 
 

Councillor A Murphy (Chair) 

 
Councillors Perkins 

Bellamy 
Bingham 
G Falconer 
Flood 
P Innes 
 

Councillors Marriott 
Miles 
Perry 
Redihough 
Rogers 

*Matters dealt with under the Delegation Scheme 
 

92    DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS' AND OFFICERS' INTERESTS 
RELATING TO ITEMS ON THE AGENDA  
 
No declarations of interest were received. 
 

93    APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
Apologies for absence was received from Councillor Niblock. 
 

94    MINUTES  
 
RESOLVED  
 
That the minutes of the meeting of the Appeals and Regulatory 
Committee held on 15 December, 2021 be approved as a correct record 
and signed by the Chair. 
 

95    REVIEW OF LICENCE AND REGISTRATION FEES 2022/23 (A000)  
 
The Licensing Manager presented a report on representations made 
during the consultation on a proposal to increase taxi fees and charges 
for 2022/23.  
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The committee had considered a report on increased fees and charges 
on 3 November 2021 and approved a 5% increase from 1 April 2022. A 
copy of this report was attached as Appendix 1 of the officer’s report. 
 
The representations were included in full at Appendix 2 of the officer’s 
report. 
 
* RESOLVED –  
 
That the proposed 5% increase in fees and charges in respect of private 
hire and hackney carriage licensing and scrap metal collectors and sites 
licensing for 2022/23 as detailed in the report be approved with effect 
from 1 April, 2021. 
 

96    INCREASE IN HACKNEY METER TARIFFS (A410)  
 
The Licensing Manager submitted a report for Members to consider a 
proposed increase in the tariff charged by the Chesterfield Borough 
Council Hackney Carriage Table of Fares, as requested by 
representatives of the hackney carriage trade.  
 
The requested increase would be around 10% or 2% per year, as the 
hackney fares had last been increased in April 2012. The proposed 
increase sought to balance the licensed hackney carriage owners and 
drivers need to maintain acceptable living standards and affordability for 
members of the public.  
 
Hackney Carriage Representatives had been invited to the meeting and 
Paul Gregory attended.  
 
*RESOLVED –  
 
That the proposed increase in the tariff charged by the Hackney Carriage 
Table of Fares be approved, subject to the required consultation period of 
14 days. 
 
 
 


